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Faster Egg Hlunt
Saturday, April 7, 2012 - 10:00 AM
Kids ages 1-8, come join us for an Easter Egg Hunt at

Slaterville Park, The Easter Bunny will make a
special appearance, so bring your camera, See you
there rain or shine! Sponsored by: Les Olson
Company, Jay Carnahan — State Farm, and Marriott-
Slaterville City.

Spring Clean-up
Spring cleaning! Its time to clean-up the house, yard,
and barn. Get rid of all that junk! To help you spring
clean, a dumpster will be placed at Marriott Park and
at Slaterville Park between April 21-22. Please put all
garbage completely inside the dumpster, not on the
ground. This is a complimentary service, please be
considerate of others and do not monopolize the
dumpster. Waste Management requests no tires or
hazardous material be dumped. For junk cars, call Bill
at the City Office, 8§01-627-1919 ext. 205,

Cemetery District — Correction
The city mediated concerns between cemetery district
sponsors and residents opposed fo a tax increase, The
parties jointly propose a new cemetery plan that does
not include a property tax and will be funded by fees.
The protest period for the proposed election runs until
March 15, 2012, No location for a cemetery has yet
been selected.

Holiday Garbage Collection
Waste Management will not pick-up garbage when
Monday falls on New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, the
Fourth of July, Labor Day, and Christmas, When
garbage day falls on one of these holidays collection
will be made the following day on Tuesday.

Annual Awards
Mayor Keith Butler presented the 2011 annual awards to
residents nominated by their neighbors in the community
in December 2011. We appreciate our wonderful
neighbors and residents in the community:
® Dale and Jeanie Child received the Good
Neighbor Award being nominated by John
Armstrong,.

® Ken and Dixie Little received the Darrell
Mecham Outstanding Community Service Award
for their tremendous volunteer efforts during the
2011 spring floods being nominated by multiple

residents.

® Maurice Pitcher received the Good Neighbor
Award being nominated by Deola Stevenson.

e Dale Thompson and Ross Messerly received the

Good Neighbor Award being nominated by
Heather Irvine,

e Don & Sandi Cottom received the Good
Neighbor Award being nominated by DeAnn
Hufstetler.

PLANNING COMMISSION

TUESDAY, MARCH 20, 2012 - 7:00 P.M.
***No business, this meeting may be cancelled***
This agenda is tentative, Items can and will change.
CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, MARCH 15, 2012 — 6:30 P.M.

Call to Order.
2, Business Licenses: SU Transport, LLC, 763 West 12th
Street, medical equipment transportation. Niels Fugal
Sons Co., LLC., 1615 South 1100 West, contractor.
3. Resolution on election for proposed Cemetery
Maintenance District.
Resolution on UDOT Litter Agreement,
Planning on law enforcement services.
Pilanning for the Fourth of July 2012.
Easter Egg Hunt.
Officer reports and legislative oversight,
Adjourn until Thursday, April 19, 2012.
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.
RABIES CLINICS
Weber County Animal Shelter
1373 North 750 West (Located at the Fairgrounds)
Dr. Steve Lemimon, DVM
March 17, 2012, from 2:00 to 4:00 PM
April 14, 2012, from 2:00 to 4:00 PM
Rabies shot: $14.00
Dog licenses also available: $10.00 spayed/neutered,
$25.00 unaltered, and $5.00 for spayed/neutered owned
by person over 65.

marriott-slaterville.org
Visit the new city website at www.marriott-
slaterville.org. It is still being updated with information
so0 keep posted.
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